Wojciechowski, D'Lana

From: License

Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 8:10 AM

To: Wojciechowski, D'Lana

Subject: FW: opposition to additional liquor licenses

Please print and put in my inbox

From: Luci Klebar < laklebar@gmail.com> Sent: Sunday, June 5, 2022 9:28 PM To: License < LICENSE@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: opposition to additional liquor licenses

You don't often get email from laklebar@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dear Public Service Person,

As an almost lifelong eastsider who lives, works and plays on the eastside, I am writing to state my vehement opposition for renewing the Class B Tavern License for the Miramar Theatre on N Oakland Avenue. There has been a variety of violent crime and fights breaking out both inside and outside the theatre, cars vandalized and more. The university campus neighborhood does not need a venue like this bringing more violence to the eastside.

Nor should a liquor license be issued for the former Bikesmith's location on North Murray and Locust. The eastside has numerous head shops and Park Ave Foods within two blocks of this location. Locust and Cramer Locust and Murray already are starting resemble the student ghetto of Madison with rundown housing, litter, trash and debris--including furniture across people's parkways. The lack of owner occupied duplexes in this area encourages less caring about the neighborhood, and leads to more crimes of opportunity.

Please do not renew the Miramar license and do not approve a liquor head shop license for the Bikesmith location.

Thank you for your consideration,

Luci Klebar 2521 N Cramer Milwaukee, WI 53211

Wojciechowski, D'Lana

From:

License

Sent:

Monday, June 6, 2022 9:46 AM

To:

Wojciechowski, D'Lana

Subject:

FW: Not in favor, the Miramar

Please print

From: jasmine garcia <mgfbunny@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, June 4, 2022 11:05 PM **To:** License <LICENSE@milwaukee.gov> **Subject:** Not in favor, the Miramar

You don't often get email from mgfbunny@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important

Hello,

I am writing you today as a resident of Milwaukee county to share my opinions on the liquor license of the Miramar theatre. Aaron ohlsson is currently asking his friends, family, and fans to email in favor but I cannot bring myself to do so. As you know there has already been issues with not only the Miramar previously but with Aaron's night club Site 1A as well.

I always encourage my friends and family to avoid going to his establishments for fear of safety. After hearing of the site 1a incident I now fear what Aaron would do or what he wouldn't do if a shooting, fight, or overdose were to happen on his property especially if he were to be intoxicated. I don't believe he should be in ownership of any businesses where any mishaps could potentially occur. It is a huge safety hazard and this city doesn't need any more of those. I am in my 20s myself, I've lost a lot of friends and family to overdoses and drunk driving. I feel as though Aaron's venue is not a safe place. I've known too many people to bring "party favors" there and have not attended any concerts there for that reason alone before the site 1a incident. Please consider the future of this venue and the people who attend it before making your decision.

Thank you
A concerned resident